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Christian Hills School Newsletter 

October 16 - World Expo 

1:30 pm Dismissal 

October 22 & 23 - ACSI Convention  
No School 

October 28 - Retake Picture Day 

October 29 - Parent/Teacher     
Conferences 4 pm to 6 pm 

School is in Session 

October 30 - Parent/Teacher     
Conferences 10 am to 4 pm 

No School 

 



Eventually, the Box Tops program will become               

digital-only.  Participating brands are starting to change 

their packaging from a traditional Box Tops clip to the 

new Box Tops label.     

      If you see this label          use the new Box Tops app to 

scan your receipt. Box Tops are still worth 10¢ each for 

our school. The app will find participating products     

purchased at any store and instantly add cash to our 

school's earnings online. 

 

 



   Parent/Teacher Conferences 

                                                                

Please fill out the survey at the following link:  

https://forms.gle/cFBQMnKY248nWPN38 

Conferences will be done through Google Meets and not in 

person due to COVID. 

* If you would like to have a conference with any of the     

enhancement teachers, please email them to schedule a    

conference time. 

There is no                     

after care                   

available on                   

Friday,  

October 16th and 

Friday,  

February 26th 

https://forms.gle/cFBQMnKY248nWPN38


Dear Parents, 

The CHS Operation Christmas Child is just around the corner on Friday, November 13
th
. 

There are many children in this world who don’t have the basic necessities of life, let alone toys, 

coloring books, balls, etc.  This is why we would like to give your child the opportunity to help 

make a difference in the life of another child by blessing them with a shoebox Christmas gift.   

Since 1993, more than 100 million boys and girls in over 130 countries have experienced 

God’s love through the power of simple shoebox gifts from Operation Christmas Child.               

Samaritan’s Purse works with local churches and ministry partners to deliver the gifts and share 

the life-changing Good News of Jesus Christ.   

With that in mind, we’re asking not only for items to fill the boxes, but also for pre-wrapped, empty 

shoeboxes. Please wrap them in Christmas wrapping paper and wrap them so that the lid can 

open up.  Simply send the empty shoeboxes to school and give them to the teachers.                                           

After that, keep a look out for items you and your child would like to donate to this worthy 

ministry. Please see the items listed.  Please, no toothpaste or candy.   

PLEASE NOTE:  Due to COVID, students will not be able to pack the boxes this year, 

but please continue to donate for this worthy cause. 

For a more complete list, go to: www.samaritanspurse.org and click on Operation Christ-

mas Child and go to “Pack a Shoebox”.  Please be sure to send all items by Friday, November 

6th! Your generosity helps countless children!  

Thank you!     

Christian Hills School 
  

http://www.samaritanspurse.org

